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June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Year 7 Parents’ Evening is to be held on Tuesday 26 June 2018 and it will give you the 
opportunity to consult with your child's teachers and form tutor.  Parents are asked to arrive between 
4pm and 6pm and to note that the session will end at 6.30pm.  If you are unable to attend, please 
can you ask another family member to represent your child as we want every student to be 
represented. 

This is a very important year and it is essential that issues such as attendance, progress, target 
grades, attitude to learning and future pathways are discussed and strategies put in place.  For this 
reason, it is crucial that your child accompanies you on this evening. 

Please can I stress that your child’s Head of Year will be available on Parents’ Evening to discuss his 
teaching classes.  If you have any other concerns you can contact the Head of Year at school, either 
before or after Parents’ Evening. 

As a school, we are striving to give your child the best possible chance of achieving their potential and 
would appreciate your support in attending what is a hugely important evening in their development. 
 
Please return the reply slip below to your child’s Form Tutor or reply via email at 
schoolcomms@sjhs.newport.sch.uk, indicating your preferred time slot. 
 
Thank you for your continued co-operation. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr I Carter     Mr T Nunn 
Head of Year 7     Assistant Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
To:  Form Tutor       YEAR 7 PARENTS’ EVENING – TUESDAY 26 JUNE 2018 
 
Name of Child: ………………….…….………..………………………………………   Form: ……………….. 
 
I/we can attend the Year 7 Parents’ Evening                   4.00 - 5.15pm                 5.15 – 6.30pm 

 
I/we cannot attend the Year 7 Parents’ Evening because …………......................................................... 

 
…………………………………………………………………………....………...……………………..………... 
 
Signature: ……………………………………………………………………….   Date: ……………………….. 
     (Parent/Carer) 

Parents are reminded that taking students on holiday during term time will seriously affect their 

child’s learning, and will not be authorised by the school. 
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